
Hello,  
 
As a resident and parents of children in Mountain House, I am writing to oppose to the building 
of the Mariposa Power Plant. We do not want the power plant built here and did not have a say 
as Mountain House residents in the matter. There is potential danger to both the air pollution as 
well as to the socio-economics of the community. I urge you to reconsider the matter. 
 
--  
Thank you! 
Elaine Kan 
Realtor® 
Klemm Real Estate Inc  
Direct: (408) 239-9977 
Fax: (408) 228-1803 
 

 

DATE
RECD. May 04 2011

DOCKET
09-AFC-3


